Planning and Development Council Meeting
February 12, 2018

Comments Received Regarding Iltem 12 (a)

Heritage Permit Application HP061/17-42.20T — New 1-storey Addition
Including a small, rear yard deck — 21 Thomas Street



February 2, 2018

Ms. Elaine Eigl

Heritage Planner, Planning Services
Town of Oakville

1225 Trafalgar Road

Oakville, ON L6H 0H3

RE: 21 THOMAS STREET
APPLICATION TO CONSTRUCTION AN ADDITION

Ms. Eigl,

I reside at Jjj Robinson Street and frequently walk to Lakeside Park. During these walks, I
often see the Bakers at 21 Thomas Street.

I have reviewed the plans for their addition into the back garden. I am in full support of the
design and I am confident that it will be a handsome addition to the neighbourhood.

Regards,
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]Ohn L. Easson
[l Robinson Street
QOakville, Ontario



Ms. Elaine Eigl
Heritage Planner, Planning Services
Town of Oakville

1225 Trafalgar Road
Oakville, ON L6H 0H3

RE: 21 THOMAS STREET
APPLICATION TO CONSTRUCTION AN ADDITION

Ms. Eigl,

I have reviewed the plans for the addition to 21 Thomas Street. I support the design.
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Feb 2, 2108

Ms. Elaine Eigl

Heritage Planner, Planning
Services Town of Oakville
1225 Trafalgar Road
Oakville, ON LéH OH3

Re: 21 THOMAS STREET
APPLICATION TO CONSTRUCTION AN ADDITION

Dear Ms. Elaine Eigl

I have discussed the proposed addition with the applicants and reviewed the proposed
plans. On behalf of myself and my family, we do not feel this addition will impact the
neigbourhood in any negative manner. Quite opposite, we believe that the addition will be

tastefully detailed and blend into the current property well.

We welcome the proposal as it will allow young people to live in old Oakville. We also feel
that Granny suites should be encouraged as they are a sensible way to design for growth and

aging of families.

Sincerely,

Anne Stewart
POA of the property owner, Margaret Stewart



